
We’re Having a Yard Sale!

Looking for quality resources at affordable prices? Don’t miss our upcoming yard sale—open to child care 

providers and families alike!

A wide variety of materials, supplies, and equipment will be available. Whether you’re setting up a child care 

space or adding to your home collection, there’s something for everyone.

Saturday, May 31 • 1:00-4:00 pm • Guildford Family Resource Program; 10310 154 St, Surrey

For more information, please call 604.572.8032 or 

email childcareoptions@options.bc.ca


